Strathearn Harriers AGM 2021
Jason welcomed everyone to the AGM which was held via Zoom.
Apologies were received from Ruth Howie, Rachel and Andy Gallagher and Astrid Walker.
In attendance were Jason, Phil T, Phil M, Liz, Nic, Colin, Judith, Jim, Clare M, Peter, Mark, Rowan, Iain, George, Tony W, Fiona MacDonald, Claire and Tony Mc, Gerard, Stuart, Andrew b, Ruth C, Chris W, Alistair, Dave, Janine, Mirela, Mike, Monica, Josie, Sue, Cathy, Doug, Nick, Mags, Adrienne, Fiona D, Keira.
The minutes from the 2020 AGM were reviewed and an acceptance of them was proposed by Liz and seconded by Mark.
Jason gave a report as president which is attached.
Phil T announced the results of the vote for the committee which had taken place prior to the meeting by email. He thanked Mirela for compiling the results.
There were 43 people who voted, and the uncontested nominees were all successfully elected. Andrew Aitken had withdrawn his application prior to the AGM but after voting had commenced. Consequently, the position of Men’s team captain is unfilled, and the new committee will review this situation soon.
Below are the people elected to the committee.
President  Jason Miles-Campbell
Secretary Phil Tipping
Treasurer Phil Mestecky
Social Secretary Liz Mestecky
Women’s Team Captain Nicola Watson
Media and communications Secretary Jason Miles-Campbell.

Phil M gave a report as Treasurer which is attached.

Phil M also gave a report on the Junior section which is also attached.
The post of Welfare Officer was discussed by Phil M. This post has been held by Mirela for 5 years and she is standing down. Janine has agreed to take over in a phased way. Phil thanked Mirela for all her hard work.
There was no AOCB.
Finally, Cathy thanked the committee for all their hard work over the last year.

